
Safety Care-a-van
2024 Report

Our Safety Care-a-van is a unique resource we take 
to community events throughout Kentucky and 
Indiana, offering free safety items and education to 
families in need. All we require is an anonymous 
survey be filled out with questions pertaining to 
the health and safety of their family and 
community. 

Included in the 
2024 report:
• Highlights of 2024
• Survey results
• Items distributed



Safety Care-a-van
2024 at a glance

• 23 events were attended throughout Kentucky 
and Indiana with the Safety Care-a-van

• We served families from 83 different zip codes
• The highest number of responses in our 

surveys came from zip code 40211
• Over 1,000 surveys were collected
• Each survey contains 15 questions pertaining to 

the holistic health and safety of their family and 
community

• 2,886 pieces of safety equipment and 
educational materials were given out to 
families



Safety Care-a-van
Results from surveys collected



Safety Care-a-van
Safety items provided to families

In 2024 2,886 safety items with education were 
given out to families. Listed in the chart below are 

all items offered along with what was provided. 
Our most provided items were helmets, 

medication lock boxes, and gun locks.





Norton Children’s offers 
free car seat checks 

by certified technicians

 Scan the QR code on this flier
 Call 502-629-7358
 Email us at: 

NCPW@nortonhealthcare.org

Schedule your free car seat check:

mailto:NCPW@nortonhealthcare.org


January 9th, 2025

Safe Baby

January 20th, 2025

Safe Sitter

January 28th, 2025

Safe Grandparents Scan the QR 
code above to 

sign up!

Upcoming community classes


